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Dear Parents/ Guardians 

I write to inform you of the dates of the next academic year’s Under 15 FOBISIA Games, and to give you a little 

information about the games.  More information will be sent out to all interested student athletes at the start 

of the next academic year.  The games are due to take place in Hong Kong from November 8– 12 2015.   

About The FOBISIA GamesAbout The FOBISIA GamesAbout The FOBISIA GamesAbout The FOBISIA Games    

The FOBISIA Games include three days of competition across four different sports; football, basketball, 

swimming and athletics. We will be selecting an elite team of boys (maximum 18) and girls (maximum 18) from 

the next year’s Y9 and Y10 and those who are age eligible from Y11. Each student selected should be able to 

compete in all of the above sports although there are some events in swimming which are tailored to those 

who are not all year round competitive swimmers.  

During PE lessons in the first week back after the summer holidays and on the afternoon of Friday 28 August, 

we will begin the process of selecting the best athletes, football players, swimmers and basketball players for 

the opportunity to compete at the games in Hong Kong and will be asking them to attend all training sessions 

for the sports in which they have been chosen. 

Cost Cost Cost Cost     

The estimated cost of the five day trip is 6000RMB which will cover travel, food and accommodation whilst in 

Hong Kong.  All our trips are costed carefully to ensure the best value for students and their parents. However 

at this stage this is an estimated cost and could be subject to change.  We will keep you fully informed of any 

changes to the cost that may occur. 

If you are interested in taking part in the U15 FOBISIA Games in Hong Kong, please take note of the date and 

ensure your son or daughter is fit and healthy for the first week back after the summer break as this will be 

when we begin trials for the athletes.  More information will be available after the holidays, but in the 

meantime if you have any queries or concerns please feel free to contact me at t-hitchings @bisspuxi.com. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr T Hitchings 

Director of Sport  

 

 

 

 
    


